
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 

LOST PROPERTY. 

We have a large amount of lost 

property from PE kits, to coats, 

jumpers and shoes – all in extremely 

good condition. 

Please come into school this week and 

retrieve any items that your child may 

have lost.  Any uncollected clothing 

will be recycled.  Thank you. 
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Transition 

Well done to all of our pupils who have 

helped to make the transition between 

classes a painless experience. Pupils have 

adjusted to new teachers, classes and 

playgrounds well and this should help to 

make the rest of the term progress 

smoothly. 

School Website 

 

The school website is the new place to keep up to date 

about events in school. Three important areas are found 

there which will help parents find out about what is going 

on in school. The calendar will keep parents up to date 

about events in school. The school blog (about us – school 

blog), lets parents know about things that have happened 

in school. Recent posts include information about sports 

day and the very successful careers week. The news section 

(key info – news) will inform parents about the latest news 

in school. Recent news has included information about the 

parents survey, meal choices and the new school app.  

www.newmarskeprimary.co.uk 

 

 

ZUMBA 

The Zumba has now finished for this term 
and will commence again in the autumn 

term. 
 

CAREERS WEEK 

A huge thank you to 

all of our visitors who 

made last week’s 

event such a great 

success. 

After School Homework and Activity Club 

The school are investigating the possibility of starting an after school club similar to the breakfast club. The club will run 

from 3:15pm  - 5:00pm on a Tuesday and Wednesday and Thursday, with the possibility to extend these days if 

successful. Funding for the club will be in the region of £3 per pupil per session. So that we can assess if the club would 

be wanted by our parents and pupils, please return this section of the newsletter to the school office or notify the office 

of your interest. 

http://www.newmarskeprimary.co.uk/

